
Minutes 
Deerwood Township Regular Meeting 

June 10, 2013 

Board of Supervisors: 
Jerry Bohnsack - Chair Judy Hamilton - Clerk 
Dennis Graff - Vice Chair Christa Andrews - Treasurer 
David Gray - Supervisor Steve Reilly - Road Overseer 

Chairman Jerry Bohnsack called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. with the pledge of allegiance. 

Minutes of the previous meeting were approved unanimously. Dennis Graff made the motion, 
David Gray seconded it. 

The treasurer's report was approved unanimously, with a $15,000.00 transfer from savings to 
checking to cover the claims for the month, which came to $14,405.10. Gray made the motion, 
Graff seconded it. 

Claims were approved unanimously. Graff made the motion, Gray seconded it. 

Steve Reilly brought the Board up-to-date on road repairs and projects. Reilly reported that 
pothole patching, crack sealing and sweeping were done. Reilly said road stabilization would be 
applied soon, and asked if the Board wanted to repair Placid Drive where the culvert had risen 
but not gone back down. Mr. Bohnsack suggested waiting until fall to address it. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:22 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Judy Hamilton, 

Clerk 
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